
JCRC Meeting Highlights and Meeting Minutes March 26, 2013 

 

 

 

Anthony Hall opened the meeting at 6:45.  A motion was made by Danny Rhudy to approve the 

February meeting minutes and seconded by Roland Boles.  The Treasurer’s report was presented by Vic 

Koenig.  This past month incoming revenues of $111 were received from dues, and $166 spent on 

postage and web page costs, with $13,414 available.  

 

Old Business:   Anthony Hall thanked the volunteers that worked at the field Work Day.  Rolland 

Boles announced that at least one load of gravel will be added to the access road, and that the cell 

phone booster is in operation and so reception should be better.   

 

New business:  There will be a swap meet on May 20
th

. 

 

Anthony Hall discussed how drones are a media concern and how people are not making distinctions 

about what is or isn’t a drone, so it is important to be careful about what one might say to a media 

representative.  He explained that safe AMA practices required line of sight with a person next to the 

pilot acting as spotter.  If concerned, refer media questions to the club officers. 

 

Picnic tables will be replaced if funds allow and donations may be needed.  Someone voiced the 

possibility of a Lowes discount or donation. 

 

The upcoming Bristol school rocket/flying demo was discussed.  Robert Mumpower to see if he can 

take off a half day from work.  Ten to fifteen members will be needed.   

 

Eddie Cline presented details about his computerized router setup that is run by autocad. 

 

Respectfully submitted,   

Michael Lick, JCRC Secretary 


